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Shortage of hepatitis B vaccine 
Dear colleagues, as you will probably know there is a global shortage of hepatitis B vac-
cine and occupational health currently have no supply and therefore are not in a position to 
vaccinate staff or students.  You likely don't have UoB medical students on your                 
actual list, but you will have students on placement.  PHE have produced useful guidance on 
the shortfall 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/hepatitis-b-vaccine-recommendations-during-
supply-constraints  (right click on this link, then ‘open link’) 
Many first year students are currently unvaccinated and should be guided away from blood 
products. In the unlikely event of a student experiencing a needlestick injury they would be in 
one of the priority categories.  

Workshop dates for 2017-18 

Year 4  Tuesday 17th October 
Year 5  Tuesday 12th December Please note, the Year 5 date has been changed 
All the above workshops will be at Engineers’ House, Clifton, Bristol 
 
 

Swindon Wednesday 18th October  More academy based workshops later in 2017-18 
 

These workshops will bring you up to date with MB16 and MB21 and address teaching com-
petencies such as giving feedback, supervision, planning, assessment and more 
 

To book, please email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk 

@capcteaching 

          App of the month 
Thanks to colleague Dr Wolfgang Walter for recommending this nifty app called 
"Induction" that is listed on iOS and Android. It is a telephone directory for all the extensions 
of any hospital in the UK (or perhaps world). It seems to have all the hospitals on the UoB 
footprint listed and I have found it a time-saver. You can dial directly out of the app and can 
switch between hospitals. Don't know how they keep it up to date but they claim they do. 
See https://induction-app.com/  (right click on this link, then ‘open link’) 
 

New BNF and BNFC apps are now available to download to your favoured device. Go to the 
app store on your smart phone and download it.  
 

Have you discovered apps that help with work or teaching? We would love to publish 

them in our new slot App of the month.  Please send them to  

phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk  

The Year 1 and Year 2&3 GP Teacher Workshop reports that will be on our website soon. 

Want to combine teaching, travel and adventure? Look no further 
than PHASE Worldwide, a Bristol based charity. To find out more 
about this charity or if you are interested in going to Nepal with them 

come to the meeting at 11am on Sunday 14th of January. Venue 

TBA. Read more on page 2. 
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PHASE Worldwide 

 

PHASE Worldwide, a Bristol based charity, works in Nepal to 

empower isolated communities through health, education, and livelihood opportunities in 

order to break the cycle of poverty. Their work has become increasingly important since the 

2015 earthquake, as many people are still unable to access basic services. More information 

can be found on their  website: http://phaseworldwide.org/ (right click on this link, then ‘open link’)  

PHASE regularly runs a short term volunteer programme for GPs to participate in teaching, 

mentoring and supporting staff in health posts in remote areas of Nepal.  

Over 70 placements have been completed since the first visits in 2009, and participants have 

found it a hugely fulfilling experience ― at least 30% return a second time. You can read a 

participant's account of an experience here http://phaseworldwide.org/general-clinical-

training-nepal/ (right click on this link, then ‘open link’)  

Full information is available here: https://phaseworldwide.org/events/gp-volunteer-meeting/ 

If you would like to attend the meeting please email sarah@phaseworldwide.org and you will 

be sent an agenda and location closer to the time.   
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